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February 9, 2024. 
 

Statement from the Boone County Health Department 
Perry-Worth Elementary School 

 
The Boone County Health Department has been made aware of recent concerns regarding the air 
quality within one of the schools in the Lebanon Community School Corporation. The health 
department has been in close contact with Lebanon Community Schools and wants to assure the 
community the concerns have been investigated and addressed. The school administration has 
promptly responded to concerns, implementing correct protocols, and engaging in proactive 
measures to guarantee the well-being of students, staff, and visitors. 
 
 


